
 

  

 

 

 

 

8th April, 2022 

 

History Workshops in school - Tuesday 3rd May 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Our topic next half term is ‘We Will Rock You’ - A study of the changes in Britain 

from the Stone Age to the Iron Age. 

As an ignition to this topic we are excited to welcome two subject specialists from the 

Murton Park team into school to lead an immersive session to our children. The staff 

from Murton Park will visit in full costume for the time period and lead presentations 

which link specifically to the Primary History curriculum. The lively and interesting 

talk will include replica artefacts and prompts with opportunities for questions and 

answers about life in the Stone Age and Bronze age throughout.  

The presentations will take place within school and will be split into two sessions; am 

and pm. There is a cost for the sessions which works out at around £4 per child. 

Your wonderful PTA have offered to make a contribution towards this session for the 

children, therefore we are asking for a contribution of £2 per child. This will be 

payable via Parent Pay, this experience will be entirely funded for any child in receipt 

of free school meals.  

This session will provide the children with some great insight as to what life was like 

in the Stone Age and beyond and will hopefully inspire them throughout the topic. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Martin and the Key Stage 2 Team 

n.martin@ebor.academy  

 
 


